
 

 
 
Results from the 2018 Prairie Regionals and report from PRO Luke H. 
Thank you all again for attending the 2019 Prairie Regional Championships. In all 17 races were completed in very 
changeable breeze. Jerry Brower lead the fleet with very consistent sailing on Saturday, to loose out on top spot to Gary 
Boell, who achieved 6 wins from 8 Sunday races. Martin Herbert, in the top placed woody, took 3rd spot from Andrew 
Baak by a single point. 
A special thanks to Andrew Baak for everything he has done to make this weekend a success. There really is too much to 
list. Also to Hans Konig for singlehandedly measuring the fleet on Friday, Derwyn Hughes for immaculate score keeping 
and everyone at CMSA for making the event possible. 
Finally thank you all for your patience with me. I had a lot of fun PRO my first IOM regatta, I think I’ll sail the next one 
though! Hope all you travellers have a safe journey home, Many thanks 
Luke Harwood 
 


